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ADDENDUM NO.3 

Westford Road Water and Sewer Replacement 
Project No. 22DPW08 

Ayer DPW 

This addendum amends and/or supplements the bid documents as indicated below.  Only these 
items alter the Bid Documents; any verbal discussions or responses are hereby declared null and 
void.   

Sealed Bids for the General Contract will be received from General Contractors for the Westford 
Road  Water and Sewer Replacement Project at the Ayer DPW Office, 25 Brook Street, Ayer, MA 
01432 until 1:00 PM on Wednesday, March 9, 2022 and at that time and place bids will be publicly 
opened and read aloud. Per the Commonwealth’s response to the coronavirus, the bid opening will 
be closed to the public and live streamed. 

Bidder shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum on the Form for General Bid.   

QUESTIONS 

1. What material is the existing water main? 

Response: Asbestos Cement 

2.  Does the Contractor have the option to run the new water main adjacent to the existing 
water main and abandon the old main in place at the end of the project? 

Response: No 

3.  Is the Contractor required to overcut trench and install gravel subbase one foot beyond 
the limits of the trench?   

Response: No 

4.  Drawings C-1 and C-2 call out limits of permanent pavement restoration that would 
indicate the entire street is to be milled and overlayed.  Is this correct?  Detail 4 on page 
C-5 indicates that the permanent pavement restoration shall only extend one foot beyond 
the limits of the temporary trench repair.   

Response: Permanent pavement restoration will include the entire western lane of Westford Road 
and 25’ on either side of areas that will encroach the eastern lane.  


